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I support LC 19 and I will support all strong climate legislation for
Oregon's and our nation's future.

The climate crisis is upon us. Denial is not a policy and not helpful.
Change is always difficult but the consequences of not addressing
climate change are catastrophic.

Barbara O'Neal

Baker City, OR 97814



